RECEIVED BY: SECRETARY OF THE SENATE

Date: December 15,

CHRISTOPHER A. COONS, DELAWARE, CHAIRMAN JAMES LANKFORD, OKLAHOMA, VICE CHAIRMAN

JEANNE SHAHEEN, NEW HAMPSHIRE DEB FISCHER, NEBRASKA

SHANNON HAMILTON KOPPLIN, CHIEF COUNSEL AND STAFF DIRECTOR WILLIAM B. CABLE, CHIEF CLERK

HART SENATE OFFICE BUILDING, ROOM 220 SECOND AND CONSTITUTION AVENUE, NE WASHINGTON, DC 20510–6425

2022

TELEPHONE: (202) 224–2981 FACSIMILE: (202) 224–7416 TDD: (202) 228–3752

United States Senate

SELECT COMMITTEE ON ETHICS

December 15, 2022

The Honorable Sonceria A. Berry Secretary United States Senate S-312 U.S. Capitol Washington, DC 20510

Dear Secretary Berry:

This letter is to certify that each Senate manager serving in a position in this office and each individual serving in a covered position in this office has complied with the training requirements of Senate Resolution 330 (115th Congress) for the 117th Congress.

Chairman